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26 February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As I hope you are aware, on Thursday 14th March there will be a Year 9 Parents/Options evening. This will be 
held in the Greenacre building from 4pm - 7pm. 
 
On this day, parents will be able to speak to their child/ward's English, Maths and Science teachers about their 
progress in these subjects. There will also be talks by Mrs Campbell who will be explaining the options process. 
These talks will be held in the G-side main hall at 4:30pm, and then repeated at 6pm. Finally, students and 
parents will be able to visit all the other departments in the G-side Sports Hall to gather information about each 
of the options subjects and speak to relevant members of staff. Teaching staff from Greenacre and WGS will all 
be present. 
 
Attendance to this event is highly recommended as I am sure you will want an update on your child/ward's 
progress in the core subjects and it is essential that you fully understand the options process and what each 
subject involves. 
 
Please click on the link below by Monday 11th March to inform me of your attendance to the event and the 
time-slot you will be attending. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/VtwMUf9PY9 

 
Kind regards 

 
Mr Holden 
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